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Hello everyone, 

My name is Miss Khan, and I am truly 

delighted to introduce myself as the new 

Reception Teacher at St. Clement's. It has 

been a joy getting to know the children, 

and I am so proud of how hard they have 

been working! 

This week, we have been learning all 

about Chinese New Year, and the 

Reception children absolutely loved 

watching the dragon dance, it was truly 

AMAZING! 

In class, we have been reading Little Red, 

and the children are excited to create 

their own inn, they will be creative 

making their own labels and a menu. It's 

wonderful to see their imaginations come 

to life! 

Wishing you all a lovely and restful 

weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Khan - Class Teacher 

 

 

On Wednesday, we had the incredible opportunity to watch 
a traditional Chinese New Year lion dance. Dancers and 
musicians mesmerised us with their performances, 
celebrating the start of the Lunar New Year.  
 
This year marks the Year of the Snake, and during the lively 
performance, some lucky children and teachers caught 
tangerines, believed to bring luck and prosperity for the 
year ahead.  
 
Adding to our excitement, BBC Midlands Today visited to 
film the event and speak with pupils about their 
experiences. It was a day filled with joy, culture, and a bit of 
media magic! 

We were on the news!! 

If you missed it, we have uploaded a video of the news clip 

onto our website, which you can view in our news section: 

https://stclements.bdmat.org.uk/news/ 

Did you 

see? 



 
 

Safeguarding: 
Staying Safe 

Online 

As a parent or carer, you play a 
key role in helping your child to 
stay safe online. You don’t need 
to be an expert on the internet to 
help keep your child stay safe 
online. Resources are available 
to support you as you support 
your child to use the internet 
safely, responsibility and 
positively.  

It is important to chat with your 
children on an ongoing basis 
about staying safe online. Not 
sure where to begin? These 
conversation starter suggestions 
can help. 

 Ask your children to tell you 
about the sites they like to 
visit and what they enjoy 
doing online. 

 What games do you and your 
friends like to play online? 

 Can you show me the 
websites you visit the most? 

 Shall we play your favourite 
game online together? 

 Ask them about how they stay 
safe online. 

 What tips do they have for 
you, and where did they learn 
them? 

 What is OK and not OK to 
share? 

 Ask them if they know where 
to go for help. 

 Where can they go to find the 
safety advice, privacy 
settings and how to report or 
block on the services they 
use? 

 Think about how you each 
use the internet. 

 What more could you do to 
use the internet together? 

 Are there activities that you 
could enjoy as a family? 

 Attendance Punctuality 

Rec 89% 8 

Yr. 1 92% 6 

Yr. 2 90% 4 

Yr. 3 96% 4 

Yr. 4 86% 7 

Yr. 5 96% 6 

Yr. 6 91% 7 

Attendance & 
 Punctuality 
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End of Term:  Friday 14th February 

February Half Term:  
Monday 17th - Friday 21st  

First Day Back: Monday 24th February  
(normal time) 

http://www.bdmatschools.com

